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I support the passage of this Bill. Hall is dangerous and needs improvement.  

Accidents and pedestrian injuries are a real problem that this bill addresses.  

Please pass HB 2756 and improve the lives of Tigard neighbors.  

Thank you 

Patty Falkenstein  

Mom, Grandmother and Care Provider (PSW) 


